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From : 

	

Beth Dombrowsky [pbdombro@hacc.edu] 
Sent: 

	

Tuesday, October 25, 2005 8 :04 AM 
To : 

	

sguido@state.pa.us 
Subject: 

	

Fwd: RE : PA Bulletin question 

RE : PA Bulletin 
question 

Per Ms . Young's response, can you answer this question for me? 

Beth Dombrowsky 
Director, Law Enforcement Training 
(717) 780-2408 
pbdombro~hacc .edu 



~Gui~ti~, Syndi L 

From : 

	

Young, E Beverly 
Sent : 

	

Friday, October 21, 2005 11 :19 AM 
To : 

	

Beth Dombrowsky 
Cc: 

	

Guido, Syndi L 
Subject: 

	

RE : PA Bulletin question 

Beth, 

I have reviewed your question . Because this is the 30-day comment period 
on this proposed rulemaking, it is more appropriate for your question to be 
addressed to Syndi Guido in the Policy Office for- response . 

	

She will 
respond to you directly . 

E . Bev 

-----Original Message----- 
From : Beth Dombrowsky [mailto :pbdombro@hacc .edu] 
Sent : Thu 10/20/2005 10 :53 AM 
To : ebyoung~state .pa .us 
Cc . 
Subject : PA Bulletin question 

I saw the Proposed Rulemaking listed in the PA Bulletin for MPOETC and 
had a question dealing with the 203 .37 - Minimum standards for school 
directors - this would apply to only school directors appointed after the 
proposed rule change - i .e . school directors in place now are 
"grandfathered" in? I believe this is what Major Mooney stated in a 
meeting I attended some time ago, but I wanted to make sure . 

Beth Dombrowsky 

	

'`, . 
Director, Law Enforcement Training 
(717) 780-2408 
pbdombroChacc .edu 


